
 

 
PORT OF BARROW 

 
NOTICE TO MARINERS NO.16 of 2024 

 
Shallow Waters in vicinity of No. 5 Buoy Walney Channel 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Mariners are to be aware that a recent 
survey indicates shallow waters in the vicinity of No.5 Buoy in the Walney 
Channel. 
Mariners are requested to navigate with caution in this area of the Walney 
Channel, especially at Low Water. 

 
A Maintenance Dredge is to commence on the 20th May. 
Mariners are advised to keep a good lookout and make use of the leading 
lights and other aids to navigation. 

07/05/2024 
R Rhodes 

Pilot 
Marine Control         
Ramsey Way          
Barrow-in-Furness     
Cumbria  LA14 2TB 
Tel: 01229 822911 
Email:  barrowmc@abports.co.uk   
 
 



Owners, Agents, Charterers, Fishermen and Recreational Sailing Organisations 
should ensure that the contents of this notice are made known to the Masters or 
persons in charge of their vessels or craft. 


